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The Presidents Occasional Newsletter 

Hi, 
 
The “John Smith Memorial TT Series 2021” has been very successful, providing regular rides for club 
members and our friends throughout the season. 
 
Dick’s Fantasy Team results have continued from the last report in June/July. 
 
At the Astwood event 28.7.21 Rob Fletcher beat Leigh Smith by 8 seconds, with Andy Rose ensuring an 
Equipe Velo team win. 
 
On the 4th August at Stony Stratford Tim Cox HHCC won with Team MK’s James, Adrian and Luke all 
posting around 27 minutes for best team. 
 
Team MK won again at Stoke Hammond last week, James and Arian again but this time with Chris as third 
counter, combining to beat a mob turnout from the Bossard Whs. Andy Sharman was fastest with 22.22. 
 
INVITATION 
To close the season in style our last TT on Saturday 18th September will be 2 laps of Astwood starting at 
9am. 
 
It will be an invitation team competition (not a TTT) with a field limit of 40 riders. 
 
Entry will be as usual via Results Base and preference will be given to invited teams as follows: 

Chronos RT 
QN Racing 
MK Road Club 
Team MK 
Leighton Buzzard RCC 
Bossard Whs 
NBRC 
Equipe Velo 
CC Luton 
Team Corley 

 
Teams are invited to enter 4 riders each with the best 3 to count as team time. 
 
Individual riders may enter and will be held as reserves to make up a full field after the teams have been 
allocated if the field limit permits.   Our regular podium finishers will be given preference in this case.   Field 
layout will separate team riders. 
 
Prizes will be presented after the event at the Bike Bus and comprise........... 
 
1st Team      £90   Fastest time £30  
2nd Team    £60   2nd  £20  
3rd Team    £30   3rd  £10  

 
Please take this newsletter as your invitation to participate. 
 
Dick Selley 
NBRC President 
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A blast from the past!!!!! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The 2006 Club Dinner and Prize Presentation at Splinters Wavendon Golf Club  
with a few recognizable faces. 

 


